
After graduating law school in 1980, I entered my family’s business 
intending to stay for only a short while. Instead, 33 years later, I have 
made my home in LaGrange and have watched my family’s company, 
Mountville Mills, grow and continue to prosper in this Georgia 
community.

I found the legal training that I gained at Georgia Law helped me 
immensely in managing what is now an international company.   

Recently I read that Henry Ford said “the highest use of capital 
is not to make more money but to make money do more for the 
betterment of life.” This reminded me how privileged I was to have 
earned my degree from Georgia Law, and how fortunate I am to be 
able to give back and help the next generation gain these same lifelong 
skills and knowledge.

Join me in making a gift and make your money do more for 
the betterment of others. Collectively, we can help our law school 
continue to prosper.

To join those who already support Georgia Law by making a gift to the Law School Fund, please contact Phyllis Cooke, director 

of annual giving, at 706-542-7637 or cooke@uga.edu or visit our website, www.law.uga.edu/giving, to make your gift online.
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